
^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^

This email is being finalized on May 02, 2018; at 17:48 (Pacific Military
Time, PMT). It is not an automated email or response.

An Open Letter To everyone on this e-mail list.  Possible removal from
this list:

"Oscar Ochoa" <OscarOchoa@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "La France Toliver"
<LaFranceToliver@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "Valerie Lagle"
<ValerieLagle@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "Michael Guerra, introduced to this list
by La France Toliver" <michaelguerra@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "Blanca Baires,
introduced to this list by La France Toliver"
<BlancaBaires@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "PAULA FRANZE"
<PAULAFRANZE@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "Vivian Vaqueiro, introduced to this list
by La France Toliver" <VivianVaqueiro@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "Rene Dulay,
introduced to this list by La France Toliver"
<ReneDulay@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "Patrick Finch, introduced to this list by
La France Toliver" <PatrickFinch@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "CHERYL WARD,
introduced to this list by La France Toliver"
<CHERYLWARD@DPSS.LACOUNTY.GOV>, "MABEL SMITH, introduced to this list by
La France Toliver" <MABELSMITH@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "Jesus Guevara,
introduced to this list by Valerie Lagle on 2017-01-27"
<JesusGuevara@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "Brandon Howard introduced to this list
by phone contact on 2017-08-17" <BrandonHoward@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "Matan
Crawford, introduced to this list by her contacting Robert Colaco by
email" <MatanCrawford@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "Mary Havey"
<MaryHavey@dpss.lacounty.gov>, "Robert Colaco" <founder@cfaba.com>

Subject:
An Open Letter To everyone on this e-mail list.  Possible removal from
this list.

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^

Point One.  Introduction:

It is my strongest hope, desire, and goal to not sound rude, unkind, or to
show any disrespect as I make my following remarks.

It is also my strongest hope, desire, and goal to communicate with you as
truthfully and clearly as I possibly can so that you would understand what
I am trying to say to you and thereby no misunderstandings between us
develops any more than it already has.

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^

Point Two.  The titling of this letter:

The title of "An Open Letter To everyone on this e-mail list.  Possible
removal from this list."

In a phone conversation that I had with Mr. Ochoa, "Oscar Ochoa"
<OscarOchoa@dpss.lacounty.gov> on Monday, April 30, 2018 [1] I realized
that some of the individuals that are on this e-mail list may no longer
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wish to be on this e-mail list.  It is always one of my highest goals to
be as excellent as I can possibly be in my communication with everyone
that I know and everyone that I meet.  It was obvious to me during my
phone conversation that I had with Mr. Ochoa, "Oscar Ochoa"
<OscarOchoa@dpss.lacounty.gov> on Monday, April 30, 2018 [1] that I had
failed to accomplish that objective with Mr. Ochoa.  However, by the end
of our conversation we were able to reach some agreements to potentially
help us both to get closer to that excellent communication.

So, I am writing this open letter to invite any one that is currently on
it to basically be removed from this list if they wish to have that occur.

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^

Point Three.

Background information:

I have taken a policy and a procedure about what I have done by sending
these emails along with attached files because the other methods of
delivering documents to LA DPSS have not worked.  When I wrote my
commentary:

"THE LIE_Some sizable portion of LA DPSS employees care about their
integrity [as of December 18, 2017]._WRONG"

I was then extremely frustrated with LA DPSS.  What has occurred since
then has convince me that there are Grand Canyon size problems with LA
DPSS.

What has occurred since then has also convinced me that the very state
agency that is to regulate LA DPSS may be just as bad if not worse.  It is
the reason why I wrote: "An Open Letter To Manuel A. Romero, Chief
Administrative Law Judge and Presiding Judge Dora Luna".

It would appear by what has occurred that we need to finalize the
commentary entitled:

"THE LIE_Some sizable portion of LA DPSS employees care about their
integrity._WRONG"

It is with incredible sadness that by all the evidence that is available
to me that I need to do these things.

So, if you are on this e-mail list and wish to be removed so that you no
longer get communication from yours truly feel free to write "RemoveMe"
and I will remove you from this list and will no longer send you e-mail
communication.

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^

Point Four:

Having said all that I have in that text above it is Your complete and
total responsibility for the fact that you will no longer receive e-mail
communication from yours truly.

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^

Point Five: Conclusion:

Thank you for taking the time to read this Open Letter.

With All Sincerity,
Robert Colaco
Volunteer National Chairman, Founder
CITIZENS FOR A BETTER AMERICA(R) (CFABA.ORG)

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^

FOOTNOTES:

[01]
180430_3793-20180430-RC-PH-CONV-RECORDED-BOTH-SIDES-WITH-MR-OCHOA-STATE-APPEALS-SPECIALIST-LA-DPSS-15MIN-8-SEC
(Please press of the arrow at the top right hand portion of the screen).
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<http://chirb.it/13t2D1>

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^

This was sent to you by:
CITIZENS FOR A BETTER AMERICA(R) (CFABA.ORG)
Federal, F.E.C. ID #: C00278333
California, F.P.P.C. ID #: 1265022
Voice: (818)574-8911

Our main website:

http://www.CFABA.org

Some of our Other websites:

http://www.openletters.info/
http://www.protectmarriage.info/
http://www.keepthecross.com/
http://www.stateprops.com/
http://ourlegalsystemisbroken.com/

E-mail address:
"Robert Colaco" <founder@cfaba.com>

(c) Copyright, 1992-2018.  All Rights Reserved.  CITIZENS FOR A BETTER
AMERICA(R) (CFABA.ORG).  This communication has been authorized, paid for
and published by CITIZENS FOR A BETTER AMERICA(R) (CFABA.ORG).  This is
not authorized by any candidate or candidate committee.

The (R) after the exact term of "Citizens For A Better America" stands for
a federally Registered Trademark filed with the US Patents & Trademarks
Office.  To see the latest status of that registered trademark please
click on the following link: 
http://tsdr.uspto.gov/#caseNumber=78030621&caseType=SERIAL_NO&searchType=statusSearch

The (TM) after any term means that it is a Trademark.  All Trademarks and
Registered Trademarks are the property of CITIZENS FOR A BETTER AMERICA(R)
(CFABA.ORG) or Robert Colaco and may not be used without written
permission.
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THIS IS THE END OF MEMO FROM CITIZENS FOR A BETTER AMERICA(R) (CFABA.ORG).
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